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Tickets on Super Bowl TV Still available 

          Our goal was to sell 250 Tickets at $10.00 each and clear $2,000.00 
 

          We now have 200 Tickets out with a 100% chance that they will be sold. 
 

          If  you could sell some to your family and friends, it would be a big help  
 

          This is our only Fundraiser for January and February 
 

          The Draw for the TV will be just before the game kick off  on Sunday, the 13th at 7 PM. If  
some of  you would like to help with the draw it would be appreciated. We need to verify that all 
the tickets are there, they need to be folded and we need to have the Draw videoed.  
 

February 10th the Lodge Meeting is on Zoom 
           Lodge Meeting on Thursday, February 10 at 6 PM. We really hope that you can join us. 
           14 members joined us last time. Let’s double that this time. 
           In January we had 14 members in attendance. Chris Dunlap will invite you. If  you need 
help getting on, call him at (403) 615-1228 
 

Perth Elks to Hold a St. Patrick's Dinner on March 19 at 6 PM 
          Hopefully this can be a sit-down dinner. Neither the menu nor the cost per plate has been 
decided. We will keep you posted. There will not be a Silent Auction so we might do a 50/50 or 
something. 
 

July 9 is the date of  the Perth Elks 70th Anniversary Celebration 

          Circle July 9 on your calendar and make plans to join us on that day as we celebrate 70 
years of  Perth Elks being an integral part of  our community. WE will be making an official 
announcement within the next few days. 
 

2022 Summer Washer tournaments at Perth Elks 
           July 23-The Perth Elks Annual Washer Toss Tournament with at least $700.00 in prizes. 
 

          August 20-The Perth Elks Washer Toss with a blind draw. 
 
March Lodge meeting on the 10th at 6 PM 
 
March Executive Meeting on the 2nd. 
 
Fraternally yours, 

 


